Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: thecatalines@mchsi.com

Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 7:38 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards; Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Almanor Thermal Curtain

Mr. Barnes, My family has been going to Lake Almanor for over 25 years. It would be a shame to ruin such a great
fishery. We would stop going there, along with many other families. This project would mean a huge decline in revenue,
to a already depressed area. Please do not support the Thermal Curtain. Thanks Russ Cataline



